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Well we have passed the halfway mark in the year, the
year is just flying by, I think its because God is keeping
us so busy and there is just so much happening at the
moment.

I really hope that as many of you as possible can come to
our 20th Anniversary Thanksgiving Celebration. It is
at 3pm on Sunday 2nd July at Southgate Evangelical
Church. We will have the opportunity to share GCM's
journey together. Our current Chair, Nick Gleich and Mike
Curtis will be there to talk about their favourite memories
of GCM, we also hope to have other special guests there
too.  

I spent last weekend at Christian Vision for Men's annual
festival. It is always a remarkable time that I spend away
with friends just being in the presence of other Christian
men. We worship with Graham Kendrick and his band,
have amazing bible study and prayer time, catch up with
friends from all over and get some spiritual refuelling.

We have now had a couple of Embrace sessions on a
Thursday evening, after a quiet first session with 2
people coming, the second session had 10 people, most
of whom came because of what they had heard about it.
We pray that those sessions continue to flourish and offer
attendees a safe place to come and find Jesus.

Thank you to Gloucester Rugby for their support for us.
This week I played for Gloucester Barbarians at
Kingsholm Stadium in a tournament through our
partnership work with the club. I'm not sure I shall ever
recover! It was great fun though.

I have added a list of diary dates on p 4, please join us
for some or all of the events.

Kevin Howie, GCM General Manager

We've had a few staffing changes. In this past few
weeks we have been joined on staff by Nathan
Casey. Nathan is our new full time Retreat Manager. 

The new Retreat Centre is based in our Renew
building in Eastgate Street. It will open to guests
from 5th July and will initially be open Tues to Thurs
10am - 3pm. It is a safe place for anyone who is
street homeless to find food, beds, clothes, a
laundry and showers during the day time. This is
such an exciting project for us and we are so
blessed to have Nathan on board.

If you would like to give a small donation to go
directly to the setting up costs of Retreat please visit
www.stewardship.org.uk/pages/retreat

As well as the exciting news about Nathan joining us
on the staff team to manage Retreat, I am also
delighted to announce that Maisie Mackenzie is now
our Revive Coffee Shop Manager. 

We have said farewell to Elaine who has been with
us for the past four years. Elaine has done a brilliant
job sorting our volunteers and our corporate links as
well as managing Restore. We are going to miss her
but wish her all the best with her retirement. (She
will be still be working with us a  volunteer)
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Please sign up to take part in the Fire
Walk in September. It will be a really
great social evening. Even if you don't
fancy doing it yourself please
encourage others to sign up - maybe
your church leader, boss, or a family
member might like to be nominated :)

. PLEASE NOTE THAT THERE
WILL NOT BE A REFUEL

SESSION IN JULY DUE TO IT
BEING SCHEDULED ON THE

SAME DAY AS MARTIN
PEACOCK'S MEMORIAL

SERVICE AT ST CATHARINE'S
CHURCH  (16TH JULY 12.30PM).

Please join us for this
Thanksgiving Celebration to
mark the past 20 years of GCM.

Thank you to Chris Hill and St
John the Evangelist church.
They raised £340 for us to spend
using the Give as You Live site
and we placed an order with the
value over £2400 with toiletries,
items for Renew, things for the
Street Teams and cleaning
products.
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How can you give to help us?

Apart from financial gifts there are many ways to help our
work including donating items. We keep an up to date list of

things that we need on our website here. Items can be
dropped off at our Renew Building - 72 Eastgate Street, GL1

1QN



We also have a 'Shopping List' of items available to order
through Amazon which can then be delivered directly to us.

Please click here to see the list 





Please click HERE to find direct links to give a
donation to our work

REVIVE GIFT SHOP



WE HAVE A CHRISTIAN AND
ETHICAL GIFT SHOP IN
REVIVE WITH A WHOLE

RANGE OF
CONTEMPORARY CARDS
FOR ALL OCCASION PLUS

BOOKS, HOLDING
CROSSES, FAIRTRADE

ITEMS AND OTHER GIFTS. 



Prayer Points

 If you would like to sign up to
receive a copy of our Monthly

Prayer Sheet 
please CLICK HERE












Summer Donation Appeal



It's that time again when we put out our

appeal for items to give out to those people
who find themselves on the streets this

summer.



If you can help with hats, sun tan lotion
(especially the mini bottles) or water bottles

please drop them off to Revive or Renew.





THANK YOUS
Thank you this month to all of our volunteers who support our work.



Thank you to Mears and HSBC for their continued volunteer session

when they send teams in each month.



We had a place on a course for Digital Marketing at the University of
Gloucestershire which was provided free through the VCSO network. 



Thank you to everyone who has given clothes that we can distribute

especially Philomusica Choir.



We have had more sky divers complete their jumps, that now makes it 18
completed jumps and so far they have raised over £21,600, please

sponsor them at https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/gcmskydive2023.



Congratulations to David Wallace whose

team, Hot Shots, won this year's GCM Fantasy
Football  League with 2464 points!



If you have a fantasy football team please join
our league next season, or if you haven't done

it before why not sign up. 



Its all a bit of fun.





https://www.gloscitymission.org.uk/donating-clothes-and-other-items
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2HP0LITHVI48P?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2HP0LITHVI48P?ref_=wl_share
http://www.gloscitymission.org.uk/donate
https://mailchi.mp/9f8c2c86b3d3/gcm-monthly-prayer-sheet


The GCM Team



Kevin Howie - General Manager  kevin@gloscitymission.org.uk

Sue Dalton - Administrator admin@gloscitymission.org.uk

Louise Mackenzie - Renew Training Centre Lead

 louise@gloscitymission.org.uk

 Nathan Casey - Retreat Manager  nathan@gloscitymission.org.uk

 Sarah Fairbairn - Street Teams Coordinator and Recovery Lead

sarah@gloscitymission.org.uk

Maisie Mackenzie - Revive Coffee House Manager revive@gloscitymission.org.uk

Darren Bennett - Revive Coffee House Assistant Supervisor 

Connor Clarke - Revive Coffee House Staff

Mike Curtis - Chaplain
 



Main Address - Gloucester City Mission, 72 Eastgate Street, 

 Gloucester GL1 1QN
Registered Charity Number 1115780, Company Number 5830147

admin@gloscitymission.org.uk      01452 529310

www.gloscitymission.org.uk
Also click and follow us on
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SUN 2ND JULY - THANKSGIVING CELEBRATION



SAT 2ND SEPT - GLOUCESTER DAY



THURS 7TH SEPT - FIRE WALK EVENT



SAT 16TH SEPT - QUIZ AND PLOUGHMANS NIGHT



6TH- 8TH OCT - BIG CITY SLEEPOUT



SAT 14TH OCT - KINGDOM WRESTLING EVENT



THURS 23RD NOV - AGM



FRI 1ST DEC - CAROL CONCERT, CATHEDRAL



9TH, 16TH , 23RD DEC - CAROL SINGING 


 

PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE
OR SOCIAL MEDIA FOR

 MORE DETAILS

http://www.twitter.com/gloucestercm
http://www.facebook.com/gloscitymission
http://www.instagram.com/gloscitymission
http://www.linkedin.com/gloscitymission
http://www.gloscitymission.org.uk/

